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We recently held our first in-person meeting 

It was amazing to see so many of you face-to-face! It was a great opportunity to
connect, network, and share ideas. We’re incredibly grateful to everyone who made
it – it was a huge success!
Our next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 13th November 2024 at 7:30-9PM via
Zoom. We can't wait to see even more of you there. Be sure to mark your
calendars!

Starting October 1st, birth partners will be
allowed to stay overnight, ensuring more
support for families during the birthing
experience. This incredible change wouldn’t
have been possible without the collaboration of
our amazing staff and members – thank you
to all who contributed!
Together, we’re continually working to improve
maternity and neonatal services for our
community. 💜

Dates for your diary

MNVP Committee Meetings 
13 Nov 2024 – 7:30pm-9pm
30 Jan 2025 – 1pm-2:30pm
19 Mar 2025 – 1pm-2:30pm

Neonatal Voices Partnership 
Committee Meetings

16 Oct 2024 – 10am-11:15am
12 Dec 2024 – 7:30pm-8:45pm
12 Feb 2025 – 10am-11:15am
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Your involvement, whether through participating in our meetings, celebrating women's
achievements, or sharing your journey of motherhood, enriches our community. Together,

we can make a lasting impact.

Thank you for being a part of our journey.

Everything is in one place. 
We now have everything in one place; our
LinkTree directs you to our social media
platforms, membership forms and our reports.
Simply scan the QR code or follow this link.
https://linktr.ee/llr.mnvp  

Scan and share to
get involved.

Working Groups: Get Involved!

Perinatal Pelvic
Health

Perinatal Mental
Health

Our working groups bring together parents, healthcare professionals, and community members
to focus on key areas of maternity and neonatal care. These dedicated spaces enable
meaningful conversations and set clear, actionable goals to improve care and support for
families in our community.

Neonatal 

Induction of Labour

Maternity
Guidelines

In September, we had the opportunity to visit UHL
hospitals for our Maternity 15 Steps initiative. This
walk-around allowed our members to visit
maternity wards, observe the environment, and
offer valuable feedback on how we can improve
services for families.
Stay tuned for our full report coming soon – we
can't wait to share our findings and next steps with
you! Your voices are helping shape the future of
maternity care.

Maternity 15 Steps 

https://linktr.ee/llr.mnvp
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